
April 3, 2020  

Greetings Brentwood Families,  

 

Please see the updates for Friday, April 3, 2020. 

 

Food Distribution:  

PLEASE NOTE THE CHANGE IN SCHEDULE:  

Monday, April 6, Wednesday, April 8, and Thursday, April 9, 2020 meals will be distributed at the 

MS/HS auditorium location from 11:00am-12:30pm. As a reminder, all families are eligible for the FREE 

breakfast and lunch program.  There will be enough meals (breakfast and lunch) distributed to last until 

the next meal distribution date.  

 

Closure Information:   

• It was discovered that some families have the District Skylert messages blocked.  If this setting is 
active families will not receive district emails. District technology support is unable to assist with 
this issue. Please contact the company providing the email address to update your settings.  

 

• Remote Instruction begins on Monday, April 6, 2020. We are so excited!  

 

• Student resources were added to the District website. To access the resources, click the link 
below: 

               https://www.bb-sd.com/StudentRemoteLearningResources.aspx 
 
 

• For questions or concerns related to District issued devices, click the link below: 
               https://www.bb-sd.com/Technology.aspx 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.bb-sd.com/StudentRemoteLearningResources.aspx
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